Cunningham | Allen

September 22, 2016

Williamson County Purchasing Department
Attn: Connie Singleton

901 South Austin Avenue

Georgetown, Texas 78626

RE: Pearson Ranch Road Extension
Williamson Country Project No. 1607-102

Dear Ms. Singleton:

Based on the eight (8) bids received September 20, 2016 for the above project, Cunningham-Allen, Inc.
recommends granting the award to Jimmy Evans Company, Ltd. for their base bid of $4,516,178.77.

Attached is a tabulation of the bids received from Aaron Concrete Contractors, CC Carlton Industries,
Chasco Constructors, Cox Commercial, DNT Construction, Jimmy Evans Company, Joe Bland

Construction, and MA Smith Contracting.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at your convenience.

Sincerely,
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